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Business and Professional Women of Maryland (BPW/MD) Celebrate

National Business Women’s Week® with Fall Conference

Hagerstown, MD – Business and Professional Women of Maryland, the leading nonprofit 

advocate for Maryland’s working women, is pleased to announce its Fall Conference from 

12:oo-2:00 p.m. on October 26, 2019, at the Ramada Plaza in Hagerstown, Maryland. The 

annual conference celebrates National Business Women’s Week® (NBWW®) and honors

BPW/MD’s  2019 Woman of Achievement as well as other outstanding local women.

Founded in 1928, NBWW® is observed annually the third week of October. It recognizes

the achievements of successful women in various careers and communities throughout 

the United States. BPW State Federations and local chapters invite all business and 

nonprofit organizations to take the opportunity to acknowledge the diverse 

accomplishments of working women on the economy and equality. 

The public is invited to attend the October 26 conference at the Ramada Plaza, 1718 

Underpass Way, Hagerstown, Maryland 21740. Following a lunch celebrating 2019’s 

Maryland Woman of Achievement, the conference will feature a career development 

workshop called “Leading without a Title” and networking opportunities. Registration 

information is available at http://www.bpwmaryland.org.

BPW/MD promotes equity for all women in the workplace through education, 

legislation, and recognition. Membership is open to all women and men who support this

mission.

To learn more about NBWW®, contact Greta Davis at gdavis2011@comcast.net or 301-

449-6316. For more information about BPW/MD, visit http://www.bpwmaryland.org or 

contact Marlene Spielman at membership@bpwmaryland.org or 301-733-3226.
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